
 

 

SMTA/FEB.21/BANDH CALL/CIR.               DATE: 24-02-2021 

 

CIRCULAR 

 
Dear Members, 
 
Due to Draconian GST Amendments from time to time, Cancellation/Suspension of GST Numbers 
of various type of violations under GST Law, Complexities in claiming Input Tax Credit & 
Complications of E-Way Bills etc., we have decided to support the call of Confederation of All India 
Traders (CAIT) of Bharat Vyapar Bandh along with other Trade Associations on Friday, 26th 
February 2021. 
 

BHARAT VYAPAR BANDH 
 
Please adhere to the appeal of observing Bandh by all shopkeepers & keep your shops closed on 
Friday, 26th February 2021, and show the strength of our solidarity. 
 
Thanking you and requesting the adherence to this appeal. 
 
FOR THE SURGICAL MANUFACTURERS & TRADERS ASSOCIATION, 
 

 
PUNEET BHASIN 
(SECRETARY - SMTA) 
 
 


